
WEATHERSFIELD (VT) TRUSTEES OF PUBLIC FUNDS      MINUTES OF MEETING  

The Weathersfield Trustees of Public Funds met at the Martin Memorial Hall on November 14, 

2023.  

 

Steve Hier and Rick Bates were present; Hank Ainley was absent. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 1::00 pm by Trustees Chair Steve Hier. 

 

There were no changes to the agenda. 

 

Steve Hier mad a motion to accept the minutes of our June meeting; the motion was seconded by 

Rick Bates.  

 

Both trustees voted in the affirmative and the motion passed. 

 

There were no comments from the public. 

 

Rick Bates made a motion that the Trustees approve the disbursement of $ 2,280 from the 

Weathersfield Bow Cemetery Association fund for gravestone restoration work by Standing 

Stone LLC; the motion was seconded by Steve Hier.  

 

Steve Hier stated that this is work which is done every few years to keep the stones in good 

condition.  

 

Both trustees voted in the affirmative and the motion passed. 

 

In other business, there was discussion of the upcoming reports needed for inclusion in the 

annual Weathersfield Town Report. It was decided that Steve Hier would prepare the financial 

report and Rick Bates would prepare the narrative of our 2023 meetings.  

 

Rick Bates made a motion to adjourn; Steve Hier seconded that motion.  

Both trustees voted in the affirmative and the motion passed. 

 

The meeting adjourned a 1:06 pm.   

 

 

Respectfully,  

 

 

Roderick Bates, Interim Secretary 

Weathersfield VT Trustees of Public Funds.  


